11 APRIL 2024

Dear Alaska USA Wrestling Clubs,

Sarah Clausen has agreed to continue directing the needs of the hospitality room. This is a big undertaking, and we appreciate the help and support your teams provide for our officials and coaches.

IF ANY CLUB HAS ANYONE THAT WOULD LIKE TO MONITOR THE HOSPITALITY ROOM THAT WOULD BE INCREDIABLE HELPFUL. WE WILL OFFER SOME COMPENSATION FOR VOLUNTEERING THEIR TIME. PLEASE REACH OUT TO SARAH.

IT IS STATE TOURNAMENT HOSPITALITY ROOM TIME!!! THIS YEAR WE HAVE MANY CHANGES! THE FOOD IS BEING BROUGHT IN AND NOT COOKED ON SITE THIS YEAR. THERE WILL BE A BREAKFAST TIME AND A LUNCH TIME WHERE THE PERSONS CATERING WILL HAVE IT SET OUT. TIME TO BE DETERMINED!!

GET YOUR COACHES LIST TURNED IN ONLY THE COACHES ON THE LIST WILL BE GIVEN A PLATE AND FORK!

In addition to what ALASKA USA WRESTLING PROVIDES, WE NEED THE FOLLOWING: ALL TEAMS: \$300 DOLLARS- WRITE THE CHECK OUT TO AUSAW.

PLEASE GIVE CHECK TO SARAH CLAUSEN at the head table at any of the upcoming tournaments. OUTLYING TEAMS NOT ATTENDING THESE TOURNAMENTS PLEASE MAIL YOUR CHECK TO: ALASKA USA WRESTLING C/O BOB OTTUM 2440 CINNABAR LOOP ANCHORAGE ALASKA 99507.

5 CASES OF WATER AND 4 CASES OF GATERADE.

WE RAN OUT OF BEVERAGES LAST YEAR AND WITH INCREASING NUMBERS IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT BEVERAGES ARE DELIVERED.

PLEASE DROP OFF BEVERAGES AT THE HOSPITALITY ROOM LOCATED IN THE TURF AREA NEXT TO THE KITCHEN. DROP OFF IS AVAILABLE WEDNESDAY DURING SETUP AND THURSDAY DURING THE TOURNAMENT. (WE NEED THE BEVERAGES AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.)

AS A REMINDER, ONLY BLACK AND BLUE SHIRTED OFFICIALS THAT ARE ACTIVELY WORKING AND CARDED COACHES WITH CREDITENTIALS ARE ALLOWED IN THIS ROOM. PLEASE REMIND YOUR COACHES THAT CHILDREN AND SPOUSES ARE KINDLY ASKED TO STAY AWAY. THERE IS NUMEROUS CONCESSIONS AVAILABLE TO THEM.

AGAIN, THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR HELPING MAKE THIS YEARS HOSPTALITY ROOM A SUCCESS IN PROVIDING FOR YOUR OFFICIALS AND COACHES. THEY ARE MUCH HAPPIER AND DO A BETTER JOB WHEN THEY STAY HYDRATED AND WELL FED. BECAUSE WE ARE TRYING OUT NEW THINGS, WE ARE VERY OPEN TO CONSTRUCTIVE FEEDBACK. WE LIKE BRILLANT IDEAS!!

SINCERELY,

ALASKA USA WRESTLIING BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FOR QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS CONTACT SARAH CLAUSEN AT 907-671-0102.